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SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, April 4, 2017)

Members present
Tommy Allen, Bev Slough, Bill Mignon and Patrick Canan Kelly Barrera was absent.

Meeting called to order at 8:34 AM (meeting started late due to inclement weather)

1. CALL TO ORDER BY SCHOOL BOARD CHAIR
2. ROLL CALL BY SUPERINTENDENT

3. OPENING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT
Mr. Mignon stated that he visited an ESE classroom at Sebastian Middle School and was
very impressed with the instruction. Mrs. Slough stated that she and Mrs. Barrera
had a very productive meeting with State Legislators in Tallahassee. Mr. Canan stated
that the Thelonious Monk Institute of Jazz put on a fantastic show at St. Augustine High
School yesterday. Mr. Allen stated that he served as a judge for the David Mathis Pursuing
Victory with Honor Awards yesterday. Mr. Forson reminded everyone of several upcoming
events: STAR Banquet on April 5, 2017 at World Golf Village, starting at 5:30 PM, the
Outstanding Volunteer of the Year Banquet on April 6, 2017 at FCTC, starting at 6:00 PM,
and on April 6, 2017, the Bright Beginnings Event starts at 5:30 PM at Fullerwood.

4. WORKSHOP TOPICS:

4.01 Facilities Update
Mr. Paul Rose presented a Facilities Update, which included seven roofing projects,
change orders, and a St. Johns County Local Mitigation Strategy Plan.

4.02 Data Dashboard
Mr. Scott Sherman and Mr. Dave Morell presented Data Dashboard, which assists
teachers and administrators with increasing student acheivement and identifying
areas in need of improvement.

5. PUBLIC COMMENTS
None

6. CLOSING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT
Mr. Patrick Canan stated that he was very impressed with the Data
Dashboard presentation. Mrs. Slough stated that the reason we are #1 in the state,
is we look at each individual child. Mr. Mignon stated that the IB Dance Recital
at Pedro Menendez High School was excellent. Mr. Allen stated that the data discussion
was interesting. Mr. Forson thanked Mr. Rose and Mr. Morell for their presentations.
Mr. Forson also praised our Transportation Department for getting our students
safely to school this morning, in spite of the inclement weather.

7. ADJOURNMENT
10:14 AM
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